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Threshold Override Applications (TOA) Require ICD10 
Diagnosis Codes 
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Threshold Override Applications (TOA) Require ICD10 Diagnosis 
Codes 
 

The Utilization Threshold (UT) program limits the number of times Medicaid members can 
receive certain medical services in a benefit year. Increases in a member’s UT service 
limits can only be granted upon submission of a TOA.  
 
As of October 1, 2015 only ICD10 diagnosis codes are acceptable on the TOA form. 
TOAs received with ICD9 codes will be denied. 
 
Details about the UT program can be found here: 
https://www.emedny.org/info/phase2/PDFS/5010_The_Utilization_Threshold_Program.pd
f. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or 
medical advice. 
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